
Harnham Meeting

Mr. Willoughby Gray, a guest member of Salisbury Arts 
Theatre Company, spoke about his experiences as an actor
in television plays, and discussed the problems and 
qualities of this new medium for drama.  He was thanked by
Mrs. Elliott.  Mr. Gray judged an ankle competition, which 
was won by Mrs. Gilbert and Mrs. Snell.

In February a public brains trust was organised at Harnham
Hall.  The question-master was Captain R. H. D. Olivier, R. 
N. (Retired), and the “brains” were Mrs. T. H. Morony, Miss 
Nicol, Inspector Bragger (of the N.S.P.C.C.) and Mr. J. H. 
Hadow.  There was a good variety of questions, and 
excellent discussions followed.
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